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Upcoming Events 
 
May 12   PTO Carnival 
May 17   Yoga Day 
May 18   Last Day of Preschool 
May 19   Preschool Graduation 
 
August 21  Back to School Night 
August 23  First day of School (K-12) 
August 30  First Day of Preschool 

Summer 
Birthdays 
---------- 

Kamree- May 26th 
Skylar-July 2nd 
Alison-July 13th 

Ms. Shyra-July 13th 
Julian-July 19th 
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Last Newsletter of the year for preschool!  I can’t believe it!   Please let 
me know if you have any questions about anything!   
 
Graduation is next Friday, May 19th at 6:30 pm in the high school 
gymnasium.  We would like for all students to attend!  We need students 
to be there by 6:20, and meet us in the hallway outside the 
gymnasium.  Students may dress up/wear nice clothes.   
 
There will be a PTO Carnival in Central Park on Friday, May 12th, from 5-8 
pm.  See the flyer in the elementary newsletter for more information!  
Bring your kids out for a great time and support the PTO! 
 
For students entering kindergarten next year: Please turn in your packet 
of kindergarten paperwork ASAP. Let me know if you have questions.  
 
For students who will be in preschool next year: If you would like to apply 
for a Head start tuition scholarship, please turn in the application and 
paperwork ASAP. Scholarships are awarded on a first come/first served 
basis. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
There are only 18 summers 
in childhood…How will you 

make this one count? 

Preschool 
Graduation: 

Friday, May 19 
6:30pm 


